
	

 

2020 Cat and Dog Registration  

Lifetime Renewal and Registration Competition 

 

Conditions of Entry  

 The competition is free and open to all City of Melville residents who pay 
their cat and/or dog registration for life before 31 October 2020.    

 Staff and Elected Members of the City of Melville, and their immediate 
families, are not eligible to win any of the prizes in this competition. 

 All cat and dog registrations paid for life between 12 midnight on Tuesday, 
1 September 2020 and 11.59pm on Saturday, 31 October 2020 will 
automatically be entered into the prize draw. 

 One first prize winner will receive the fee they paid to renew or register 
their dog or cat registration for life refunded by EFT to their nominated 
bank account. 

 One second prize winner will receive a $100 gift voucher from Petbarn. 

 The winners will be selected at random in the week commencing Monday, 
2 November 2020.  The first prize winner will be drawn first, followed by 
the second prize winner.    

 The winners will be notified in the week commencing Monday, 2 
November 2020 by the City of Melville asking the winner to contact the 
City of Melville to claim their prize. 

 If the winner does not contact the City of Melville within two weeks of the 
City of Melville initiating contact, then another winner will be chosen. This 
condition also applies to all subsequent winners. 

 The prizes are non-transferable and the Petbarn voucher is not 
redeemable for cash. 


